
Police Scotland Youth Volunteers in Dundee are hosting a community event within Downfield Football Club on Sunday 29th 
October between 10 am and 3pm. Information about the event is below and they are looking forward to welcoming lots of 

locals to the event. 
This is going to be a great day for the community and the whole day is community focused for Kirkton. 

 
 
 


